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Laura Rupprecht

Subject: FW: Poppy Campaign Lawn Signs

Greetings All,  
 
The Legion will be  again embarking on their annual Poppy Campaign on 
October 28, 2022 
 The Lawn sign fundraiser was very well received by Uxbridge residents last 
year. So much so that we had to re-order, and sold out again! 35 people were 
waitlisted for the upcoming fundraiser. 
We are requesting permission for all who support the Lawn sign campaign to 
be able to place signs on their own property.  
These signs are approx. 24 x 16, held by an H bracket.  Local business Take 
Root Creative is again our supplier of record.  
 Please advise if we are able to promote this program  with the proviso that 
those who purchase will comply with the local bylaw. 
Lest we forget 
 

With many thanks for your support,  
gloria eng 
1st Vice  
Poppy Chair  
R.C.L. Br.170  


